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This half term our school focus is: Hope

Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd March- Parental Consultations (lists are 
still up in the school foyer.)
Wednesday 22nd March- visiting author in Seahorse class
Friday 31st March – Easter Service, up at St John’s Hall
Friday 31st March – End of Spring Term.
Monday 17th April – Start of Summer Term.

Attendance

Seahorses:  100%
Starfish: 92.3%

Seals:  92.4%
Dolphins:  95.8%

Well done again, 
Seahorses!

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Rudy and Indy 
Starfish- Berryn and Dora 
Seals- Myleigh and Keira   
Dolphins- Torin and Huw   

Congratulations 
Everybody!!

Parents

Here at Flushing, we are aiming to go cash-
less, as far as is possible. To this end, please 
ensure you have activated your Parent Pay 

account 
(see Mrs. Tucker if you need the details).  

Ensure you are able to access your account; 
as this method will increasingly be being 
used for paying for school-related items.

Many thanks for your support in this.

Flushing School
Learning Ambassadors

Each class have selected two children to be 
positive role models for their class.  

I am delighted to announce 
the results are as follows:

Seahorses:  Birdie and Wilf
Starfish:  Dougie and Eliza 
Seals:  Morven and Tegan

Dolphins:  Barnaby and Ana
Well done all of you!
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We had amazing response to the 
recent Bag2School event- We 
managed to collect 420kg

That equated to £168!!

A huge thank you to everyone who 
contributed items and also

to Mrs. French, for arranging it!  The Ferry

Just to let you know, the ferry will be 
restricted to 

12 on Monday-Wednesday next 
week, so please be prepared that you 

may need to make alternative 
arrangements to get to school that 

day.

2023!


